Dear CC 7 Parents / Students				Week of May 11th
First, I want to say how proud I am of all those students that are engaged and participating in this “new” way of learning at home!  You are doing a great job of pretty much learning on your own as if you were in college!  I guess one way to look at this, is your study skills and desire for self-learning will be much greater due to all of this!  I am so grateful for all the work and time that you are putting into my class!  This makes me feel awesome!
Thank you to the parents and students who sent me Teacher Appreciation Week wishes.  I appreciate the kind words.  Teaching is my true passion and there is nothing I would want to do more, except be in the classroom with these students!!!!
This week will end the 3rd mid-trimester.  Please make sure to do any assignments that are missing from skyward if you want credit for them for this midtrimester.  If Skyward shows you missing an assignment that you did, please drop me a quick email and let me know. I will double check.  This SeeSaw program is new to me too!
Remember your assignments will be posted daily on my website.  With many of it being found either in SeeSaw or Khan.  If it is a worksheet it will be posted on the web too.
As far as SeeSaw goes, when you turn in an assignment for me to post, I will either comment on it and post it or comment then send back to you.  Either way, please make sure to check your assignments after you have turned them in for my comments.  I do not want you to be doing something that is wrong and think it is correct.  If you do not get the main concept and I can not explain in a short memo, I will post the answer along with the correct work on the back of your activity so you can take a quick look at it for better understanding.  Please make sure to watch the video’s and know that you can always google the concept for more video help if needed on your own.
Reminder if you are doing a Khan Academy assignment, please make sure to do while signed on to my class or else I will not be able to see what you are doing.
Here is a cool link of a video the iLynx class created… check it out
https://www.issaquah.wednet.edu/docs/pacificcascadems/videos/sportsflashback_week1.mp4?sfvrsn=b547c017_2
This weeks plans are also attached since some of you like that better !!
Thanks again to all of you…. Together we can do this and will do this !!
Stay safe and healthy!
Mr. Adamo


